
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Gingerbread Man 

We have continued learning about The Gingerbread Man’ this week, making our own 

gingerbread biscuits and decorating them!  We also did a science experiment to see what 

would happen if a biscuit got wet.  The children also designed and made their own boats 

using our recycling materials for the gingerbread man to cross the river.  We then tested 

their boats to see if they could cross the water tray and deliver a dry biscuit to the other 

side! 

 Maths 

We have been learning about the number 6, finding that this is one more than 5 and 

using our flashy fingers to make this number as quickly as we can.  We have been singing 

the nursery rhyme ‘5 Little Men in a Flying Saucer’ and putting our 5 aliens into a 5 spot 

spaceship.  When another alien joined the group, we had a problem!  Ask your child how 

we solved the problem.  

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

 

Tuesday 19th & Weds 20th March – 

Parents evenings 

Mon 18th March – Topaz Class Café 

Thurs 21st March – Sapphire Class Café 

Mon 25th March – Sleep workshop 

Wednesday 27th April – Break up for 

Easter 
 
 
 
 

 

Phonics 

We are recapping all the sounds in 

Basics 3 and have been revisiting j, v, w 

and x this week.   

We are really focussing on blending 

words with these sounds to help with 

fluency.  

Parents Evening 

Please make sure you have signed up for a parents evening 

slot on either Tuesday 19th or Wednesday 20th March to 

speak to your child’s class teacher.  
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